
 

 

 

E-INVOICE IMPLEMENTATION &  
TIN SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS 

 
 

Dear Partners, 

 

In compliance with new regulations from the Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM), 

Nefful (Malaysia) Sdn. Bhd. will implement an e-invoicing system starting 1 January 2025. 

To ensure accurate reporting, we kindly request that all distributors who are Malaysian 

citizens submit and keep their Tax Identification Number (TIN) updated with the company, 

as required by IRMB. Maintaining accurate TIN records will facilitate smooth processing 

and help fulfill tax obligations without unnecessary complications. 

 

  Actions Required: 

Submit Your TIN: Provide or update your TIN by 30 December 2024 via this link: TIN 

Submission Form 

Register if Needed: If you do not have a TIN, please register with IRBM. 

 

For more information, please refer to the FAQ. We appreciate your understanding and 

cooperation as we implement this change.  

Thank you for your assistance during this transition. 

 

 

 

22.11.2024 

https://forms.gle/coBfhi5485EcoYVL8
https://forms.gle/coBfhi5485EcoYVL8
https://nefful.com.my/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/Eng_E-Invoice-Implementation_FAQ_30102024SH-1.pdf

